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On Tuesday, November 3
rd

 at 3:45 P.M. the Eau Claire County Sheriff’s Office responded to a 

crash with injuries in the 6oo block of Kane Road involving a pickup and a motorcycle. Initial 

investigation indicates that the driver of the motorcycle, 22 year old Tyler Hubb of Eau Claire, was 

southbound on Kane Road. A northbound pickup driven by 33 year old Carrie Olson of Eau Claire 

turned left in front of the motorcycle. The motorcycle struck the passenger side of the pickup. Hubb was 

transported to Mayo Hospital. The details of the crash are still under investigation. The Sheriff’s office 

was assisted at the scene by Township Fire and the Eau Claire Fire Department. 


